
 

Construction Advisory 

Wallis Annenberg Wildlife Crossing on Highway 101 

May 31-June 7, 2024   

 
This is a Caltrans update on project construction and impacts such as lane and ramp closures. 
To subscribe or unsubscribe to these ongoing updates, please see below. 
 
CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITIES 
Crews are working on and around the girders which span the freeway. 
Crews are installing rebar (reinforcing rods) to construct the bridge deck above the girders, and 
other work. 

• Day work is scheduled Monday through Friday. 
• Night work may be done on some nights, Monday through Friday. 
• The schedule is subject to change due to weather or operational reasons. 

 
CLOSURES AND DETOURS 
Highway 101 is open to traffic in both directions at night, every night, until further notice. 
Caltrans has finished the recent series of nightly “full-freeway” (complete) closures. In the 
future, full-freeway closures may be scheduled on dates to be announced. 
When lanes or ramps must be closed at night, the following schedule applies: 

• The Southbound 101 Liberty Canyon Off-Ramp and the Northbound 101 Liberty Canyon 
On-Ramp may be closed after 7 p.m. and will be open by 6 a.m. every morning except in 
unusual circumstances or on weekends. 

• Starting at 7 p.m., one lane on Northbound 101 may be closed. Starting at 8 p.m., one 
lane on Southbound 101 may be closed.  

• Starting at 10 p.m., two lanes may be closed in either direction. A third lane may be 
closed southbound after 11 p.m., and northbound after 12 a.m. (midnight). At least one 
lane in each direction will be open for traffic. 

• By 5 a.m., all freeway lanes (excluding exit/entrance lane) will be open. 
Daytime ramp closures may occur intermittently Mondays through Fridays: 



• The Southbound 101 Liberty Canyon Off-Ramp and the Northbound 101 Liberty Canyon 
On-Ramp may be closed intermittently between 9 a.m. and 3 p.m. Monday through 
Friday.  

The schedule is subject to change due to weather or operational reasons.  
 
Before you begin your travel, you can check current closures at QuickMap.dot.ca.gov (or use 
the free Quickmap app). 
See construction progress on live webcams at https://101wildlifecrossing.org/ 
To sign up for a free guided tour of this project, please go to https://t.co/xmiIEETIMj 
 
This email was sent by Caltrans (California Department of Transportation), 100 South Main St., 13th floor, Los 
Angeles CA 90012. 
For construction information about this Caltrans project: 
Website: https://dot.ca.gov/caltrans-near-me/district-7/district-7-projects/d7-101-annenberg-wildlife-crossing 
On Twitter (“X”): @CaltransDist7 or twitter.com/CaltransDist7   
Phone: (213) 897-9372 
Email: Michael.Comeaux@dot.ca.gov 
 
To subscribe to these email updates, please click here: subscribe 
To unsubscribe, please click here: unsubscribe 
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